MAY Drama News 

· The KT Smith Scholarship is now accepting applications until Friday, May 5th.  This is a $1,000 Award for a graduating senior and requires a supplement of creative writing, journalism, performance or technical theatre.  Paperwork can be found in the drama room.
· LES MISERABLES RUNS MAY 11-13TH at 7:00pm.  Tickets will be on pre-sale for $12 during lunches May 8-11th and will be sold at the door for $15.  Opportunities for parents to volunteer can be found at  http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0c4aaaad2fa75-lesmis
· We will also be asking for bake sale donations during the show.  
· Theatre 2 students please bring baked goods on Thursday 11th
· Theatre 1 students please bring baked goods on Friday the 12th
· Theatre 3&4 and Tech students should bring baked goods on Saturday the 13th 
· If your theatre student is interested in applying to be a member of our Thespian Honor Society Officer 
Cabinet they need to turn in an application by Friday, May 19th.  We are looking for an Ambassador representative from each class as well as a President (rising Sr.) VP, Secretary, Historian and Points Officer (rising Jr or Sr)
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Our next booster meeting is Monday, May 22nd at 7:00pm in the drama room.  We will be voting on our new Officer board as well as the updated By-laws.  All are welcome.  
· I still have some spots for our Fall 2017 trip to the Oregon Shakespeare Festival.  I have a hard deadline of June 1st for names, so if you are interested in information please email me ASAP.  
· The Senior “Just Desserts” awards night will be held on Tuesday, June 2nd at 6:30 in the auditorium.  This is our annual goodbye to the theatre seniors where they perform skits, speeches and a slideshow. (and cry a lot) Although it is open to all, parents do not usually come, as it is filled with inside jokes that usually make no sense to anyone but the kids.
· Our Oakton Improvables will perform their final comedy show of the year on Friday, June 2nd.  As always it’s a free event in the lecture hall starting at 7:00pm. Say good bye to our seniors and maybe witness some special guest stars.
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